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Special thanks to the Alumni Society of The University of Scranton for its support of Reunion events.

Your Reunion Reconnect   Return   Remember
Reunions are milestones – occasions for you to commemorate your place in Scranton’s history, 
to reflect upon what your alma mater means to you, and to renew your ties to this great institution.

View a list of who’s coming to your reunion:www.scranton.edu/reunion

make your gift online at: www.scranton.edu/reuniongiving

Reunion celebrations are also a time when classes focus their fund-raising efforts on increased giving 

in support of undergraduate education. Each year our Reunion campaigns raise increased dollars and 

participation for The Royal Fund, which supports the core needs of undergraduate education and provides 

unrestricted dollars for the greatest priorities of the University. Every gift made to Scranton between 

June 1, 2010, and May 31, 2011, counts for your reunion class gift and alumni participation.

• YOUR• YOUR• YOUR• YOUR• your class gift

To learn more about Reunion, register & see whose planning to attend, visit www.scranton.edu/reunion
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T he hours too 

quickly slip away

And mingle into years,

But memories of our 

Scranton days will last

Whatever next appears.

– Alma Mater

Co-written by 

Father Edward 

Gannon, S.J., and 

Kathleen Fisler, 

Ph.D. ’80

Dear <FIRST>,

Sixty years ago you walked away from The University of Scranton into the rest of 

your lives. We hope you will return to campus on June 10-12, 2011 to bring back 

fond memories of your years here.  Much has changed since you were students but 

the best memories are not of buildings, but of friends, teachers and experiences. 

We hope you can come back relive those memories with your fellow alumni.   

Even though the time seems far away, it will be here before you know it.  So mark 

you calendars for June 10-12, 2011.   Pull out the Windhover and see how many 

people you remember and may have forgotten.

We are about to experience a wonderful event; an event which will either be 

enhanced by your attendance or diminished by your absence.  Please, come home to 

spend time and talk with your classmates and friends on June 10-12, 2011, and to 

add the richness of your stories to the mosaic of experiences of the class of ’51.




